
 

Happy New year! 
 
We are back! ꨼ꨶ꨽꨾꨿ꩀ 
 
We hope you had a fabulous break and we look forward to continuing our task of transforming the front 
door during 2024. 
 

'Diamond and PlaƟnum group' 
 
This week Diamonds joined Platinum colleagues to discuss and determine priorities and identify quick wins 
to enable us to plan for the next few months, this included: 

 Re-cap of progress so far and workstreams already delivered 
 Looking at how we will progress with testing and the implementation of the service map 
 Reviewing the roadmap and action plan 

 

 
 
Once we have a more detailed action plan we will share this with you. 
 
Thank you all for attending and for your enthusiasm and participation in the workshop. Also, a huge thank 
you to DI Stu Barson and Mansfield Police for allowing us to use their office for this meeting. 
 
Test 2 results and analysis 덳데덱덴덵덶덷덲 
 
We are currently working on analysing the findings from the test in December and we hope to share more 
details with you soon. 
 
Its show Ɵme! 莔莕 
 
Our next ‘Show and Tell’ meeting has been arranged for the 31st January, invites have been sent out to 
you all, however if you know anyone who would like to attend this meeting please feel free to let us know 
and we will add them to the invite list. 
 
For those who are new to ‘Show and Tell’: A show and tell is a regular meeting that a team holds to 
enable people outside of the team to understand and input into what they are working on. It gives the team 
the opportunity to share what they’ve done, what they’ve learned and what they’re planning on doing next. 
It creates a feedback loop which people - like all of you! - can use to ask questions, form connections and 
influence the work. 
 
 
That is all from us this week, we hope you enjoyed our update and until next time we hope you have an 
excellent weekend. 



 
 
If you know anyone who should be receiving these week notes, then please let us know. If you would like to 
see week notes from previous weeks, please follow this link Needs-led Front Door Project 
(nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 
 
Jayne and Chris, NSCP project team 


